Using telehealth with Positive Support practices and services research:
What's working, and what needs improvement?
· [image: A family sitting on the floor looking at a laptop]Self-advocates, caregivers/families, and Positive Support service providers in Minnesota, we would like to learn about your experiences with telehealth and Positive Support through 1-hour focus groups. Use the registration link below to register for one of the following dates:
Service providers: January 9 at 1:30 PM 
Caregivers: January 14 at 2:30 PM 
Self-advocates: January 21 at 11:30 AM
Or
· If you are not available for these times or would prefer a 1:1 interview, please sign up for a 45-60 minute individual interview via Zoom or phone through the registration link below.  
· Positive Support practices and services are an evidence-based and system-wide approach for respectful, supportive, and effective ways to help people make positive changes in their lives.
· Telehealth delivery (remote/online connection using the Internet) of these services is expanding, and we want to learn from you (self-advocates, caregivers/families, and service providers) what is going well, what challenges exist, and what resources may be helpful for using telehealth with Positive Support practices and services.
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Registration	
There is no cost to participate in the focus groups and interviews, but prior registration is required. Please register completing 
Scan to register
Registration
Participating in the focus groups and interviews is free, but prior registration is required. Please register by completing the registration page or contact us at pbs@umn.edu
Scan to register
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